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Conditions of a system-wide blackout could result in a unit trip. Since normal 
offsite power supplies as required in Specification 3.7.A are not available for 
startup, it is desirable to be able to blackstart this unit with onsite power 
supplies as a first step in restoring the system to an operable status and 
restoring power to customers for essential service. Specification 3.7.D.1 provides 
for startup using the onsite gas turbine to supply the 6.9 kV loads and the diesels 
to supply the 480-volt loads. Tie breakers between the 6.9 kV and 480-volt systems 
are open so that the diesels would not be jeopardized in the event of any incident 
and would be able to continue to supply 480-volt safeguards power. The scheme 
consists of starting two reactor coolant pumps, one condensate pump, 2 circulating 
water pumps and necessary auxiliaries to bring the unit up to approximately 10% 
power. At this point, loads can be assumed by the main generator and power 
supplied to the system in an orderly and routine manner.  

Specification 3.7.D.2 is identical with normal start-up requirements as in 
Specification 3.7.A except that offsite power is supplied exclusively from 
gas turbines with a minimum total power of 37 MW (nameplate rating), which is 
sufficient to carry out normal plant startup.  

As a result of an investigation of the effect components, that might become 
submerged following a LOCA, may have on ECCS, containment isolation, and other 
safety-related functions, a fuse and a locked-open circuit breaker were provided on 
the electrical feeder to emergency lighting panel 218 inside containment. With the 
circuit breaker in the open position, containment electrical penetration H-70 is 
de-energized during the accident condition. Personnel access to containment may be 
required during power operation. Since it is highly improbable that a LOCA would 
occur during this short period of time, the circuit breaker may be closed during 
that time to provide emergency lighting inside containment for personnel safety.
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Whe the 138 kV source of offsite power is out of service, the automatic transfer 
* of 6.9 kV Buses 1, 2, 3 and 4 to offsite power after a unit trip could result in 
overloading of the 20 MVA 13.8 kV/6.9 kV auto-transformer. Accordingly, the intent 
of Specification 3.7.B.3 is to prevent the automatic transfer when only the 13.8 kV 
source of offsite power is available. However, this specification is not intended 
to preclude subsequent manual operations or bus transfers once sufficient loads 
have been stripped to assure that the 20 MVA auto-transformer will not be 

overloaded by these manual actions.  
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